
SECTION MEETING MINUTES 
 

February 21, 2004 
 
Present: Glenn and Daniel Feveryear, John Yost, Dale Greene, Gregg Martell, 
George Beever. 
 
The president called the meeting to order at 9:25. 
 
Committee Reports: 
 
Treasurer: Larry Gerlach was off looking for talent for his new Tiki bar in 
Jamaica, but left the Treasurer’s Report in a brown paper bag: same as January. 
No changes, but Feveryear, Beever & Yost still owe their 2004 dues. All three 
voted to wait for “The Card”. 
 
Section Advisor: Glenn reported that the section charter is up for renewal. Come 
to think of it, it’s always up for renewal. Anyway, he asked for input and thoughts 
on whether Cocalico should still be listed on the insurance certificate. Since there 
are no promising prospects on the horizon, it was decided to list it on the form. 
 
Competition: Glenn discussed the yet-to-be-flown Section meet. It will be flown in 
April [hopefully]. ECRM is still scheduled for June 5/6 in Middletown, MD, and 
RAMTEC-11 will be June 26/27. Make your reservations now, folks. 
 
Webmaster – We forgot to leave that wake-up call for Tony. Whose turn was it?? 
 
Old Business: Nothing new on the Penn Manor Front; the Musser’s Option is all 
but dead. A lengthy discussion was held on the minimum and optimum sizes for 
a field to fly from; the possibility of paying a landowner for the use of property and 
how much, and how often. 
 
Several members then discussed radios, but yours truly had to head north. 


